## City of Audubon Park-Variance Hearing June 20, 2016

The City Council of Audubon Park held a variance hearing provided under KRS 61.823 and §15-2.05 of the City Code on Monday, June 20, 2016 at 3340 Robin Road with the following present: Mayor Dorn Crawford and Councilors Darrell Shelton, Laura Stevens, Nancy Zinner, Joanne Bader, and Drew Perkins. Also present were City Attorney Steve Emery, Bookkeeper Susan Gordinier, Chief of Police Doug Sweeney, and City Clerk Janette Mercer.

## Call to Order

Mayor Crawford called the hearing to order at 6:30 PM. The Mayor introduced Mr. Douglas Cramer. Mr. Cramer is requesting a variance for a 6 foot fence. He presented all the needed supporting materials for requesting a variance. His reasoning for replacing the fence is because the existing fence is dilapidated. Councilors asked details about the landscaping and the design of the fence. Mr. Cramer answered all questions. There were several comments about the fence ordinance being outdated and may need to be looked at during the recodification of the ordinances. The city attorney made some comments and recommendations. The hearing adjourned at 6:55 PM.

Attested